CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL
ADVERTISEMENT FOR THE POSITION OF 

ELECTRICAL DISPATCH SECRETARY
The City and Borough of Wrangell will accept applications for the position of Electrical Dispatch Secretary through Friday November 7, 2014 at 5:00p.m.  This is a full-time position with benefits. This position is covered under a collective bargaining agreement requiring it to be advertised to bargaining unit employees so that they may be considered within five business days prior to other applicants being considered.
Applications and job descriptions may be obtained and returned to Wrangell City Hall, 205 Brueger Street (P.O. Box 531), Wrangell, AK 99929 or on our website at http://wrangell.com.
The City and Borough of Wrangell is an Equal Employment Opportunity Employer.

Jeff Jabusch
Borough Manager
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